Broken Threads The Destruction Of The Jewish
Fash
Recognizing the pretension ways to acquire this books broken threads the
destruction of the jewish fash is additionally useful. You have remained in
right site to begin getting this info. get the broken threads the destruction
of the jewish fash belong to that we find the money for here and check out the
link.
You could buy lead broken threads the destruction of the jewish fash or acquire
it as soon as feasible. You could quickly download this broken threads the
destruction of the jewish fash after getting deal. So, like you require the
books swiftly, you can straight get it. Its for that reason no question easy
and therefore fats, isnt it? You have to favor to in this song

Long Shadows Petra Rau 2016-05-31 Few countries attribute as much importance to
the Second World War and its memory as Britain; arguably nowhere else has this
conflict developed such longevity in cultural memory and retained such presence
in contemporary culture. Long Shadows is about how literature and film have
helped shape this process in Britain. More precisely, the essays collected here
suggest that this is a continuous work in progress, subject to
transgenerational revisions, political expediencies, commercial considerations,
and the vicissitudes of popular taste. It would indeed be more accurate to
speak of the meanings (plural) that the war has been given at various moments
in British cultural life. These semantic variations and fluctuations in
cultural import are rooted in the specificity of the British war experience, in
the political aftermath of the war in Europe, and in its significance for
Britain’s postwar position on the global stage. In other words, the books and
films discussed in these essays respond to how the war has been interpreted and
remembered; what is at stake is the way in which the war has been emplotted as
a hegemonic cultural narrative about Britain.
The Wiley-Blackwell History of Jews and Judaism Alan T. Levenson 2012-03-12 In
The Wiley-Blackwell History of Jews and Judaism, a teamof internationallyrenowned scholars offer a comprehensive andauthoritative overview of Jewish
life and culture, from thebiblical period to contemporary times. Provides a
comprehensive and authoritative overview of the mainperiods and themes of
Jewish history, from Biblical Israel, throughmedieval and early modern periods,
to Judaism since the Holocaust,the Arab-Israeli conflict, and Judaism today
Brings together an international team of established andemerging scholars
across a range of disciplines Discusses how to present Judaism - to both nonJews and Jews -as a religious system on its own terms and with its own
uniquevocabulary Explores the latest scholarship on a range of issues,
includingfolk practices, politics, economic structure, the relationship
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ofJudaism to Christianity, and the nature of Zionism diaspora and
itsimplications for contemporary Israel Considers Jewish historiography and the
lives of ordinarypeople, the achievements of Jewish women, and the
sustainedinteraction of Jews within the environments they inhabited Edited by a
leading scholar in Jewish studies and history
A Cultural History of Jewish Dress Eric Silverman 2013-08-29 A Cultural History
of Jewish Dress is the first comprehensive account of how Jews have been
distinguished by their appearance from Ancient Israel to the present. For
centuries Jews have dressed in distinctive ways to communicate their devotion
to God, their religious identity, and the proper earthly roles of men and
women. This lively work explores the rich history of Jewish dress, examining
how Jews and non-Jews alike debated and legislated Jewish attire in different
places, as well as outlining the big debates on dress within the Jewish
community today. Focusing on tensions over gender, ethnic identity and
assimilation, each chapter discusses the meaning and symbolism of a specific
era or type of Jewish dress. What were biblical and rabbinic fashions? Why was
clothing so important to immigrant Jews in America? Why do Hassidic Jews wear
black? When did yarmulkes become bar mitzvah souvenirs? The book also offers
the first analysis of how young Jewish adults today announce on caps, shirts,
and even undergarments their striving to transform Jewishness from a religious
and historical heritage into an ethnic identity that is hip, racy, and
irreverent. Fascinating and accessibly written, A Cultural History of Jewish
Dress will appeal to anybody interested in the central role of clothing in
defining Jewish identity.
Broken Threads Frieda Miller 1999
The Jewish Quarterly 2005
The National Jewish Monthly 1921
Research in Ethical Issues in Organizations Michael Schwartz 2013-08-02 The
purpose of the series is to explore the central and unique role of
organizational ethics in creating and sustaining a pluralistic, free enterprise
economy. The primary goal of the research studies published here is to examine
how profit seeking and not for profit organizations can be conceived and
designed to satisfy legitimate human needs in an ethical and meaningful way.
Belonging and Betrayal Charles Dellheim 2021-09-09 The story of dealers of Old
Masters, champions of modern art, and victims of Nazi plunder. In Belonging and
Betrayal, distinguished historian Charles Dellheim tells the story of the rise
and fall of a small number of Jews, individuals, and families, who were
merchants and connoisseurs as well as dealers and collectors of fine art. They
competed and cooperated at various times and operated more often than not on
both sides of the Atlantic. The protagonists of this story took a leading part
in the critical transformations that shook the art world in the late nineteenth
and early twentieth centuries: the great migration of Old Master paintings from
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Europe to the United States; and the eventual triumph of modern art as Jewish
dealers became the modernists' champions. The story begins with the entry of
Jewish dealers into the art world in the late nineteenth century and ends with
the Nazi plunder of their collections. Along the way, the narrative takes us
into a variety of European capitals--Paris, London, Berlin, and Vienna--as well
as American cities, notably Boston and New York. It sets the protagonists'
stories against the backdrop of the broader changes that affected their
fortunes and transformed art and society: The gradual opening of high culture,
the dynamics of assimilation, acculturation, and antisemitism, the decline of
the landed classes, the ascent of a new capitalist elite, the cultural impact
of the "Great War," and the Nazi war against the Jews.
The Journal of Jewish Studies 2007
The Remembered and Forgotten Jewish World Daniel J. Walkowitz 2018-09-05 Part
travelogue, part social history, and part family saga, this book investigates
the politics of heritage tourism and collective memory. Acclaimed historian
Daniel J. Walkowitz visits key Jewish heritage sites from Berlin to Belgrade to
Warsaw to New York to discover which stories of the Jewish experience get told
and which get silenced.
Fashion and Cultural Studies Susan B. Kaiser 2021-11-04 Bridging theory and
practice, this accessible text considers fashion from both cultural studies and
fashion studies perspectives, and addresses the growing interaction between the
two fields. Kaiser and Green use a wide range of cross-cultural case studies to
explore how race, ethnicity, class, gender and other identities intersect and
are produced through embodied fashion. Drawing on intersectionality in feminist
theory and cultural studies, Fashion and Cultural Studies is essential reading
for students and scholars. This revised edition includes updated case studies
and two new chapters. The first new chapter explores religion, spirituality,
and faith in relation to style, fashion, and dress. The second offers a
critique of “beauty” and considers dressed embodiment inclusive of diverse
sizes, shapes and dis/abilities. Throughout the text, Kaiser and Green use a
range of examples to interrogate the complex entanglements of production,
regulation, distribution, consumption, and subject formation within and through
fashion.
Jewish Quarterly 2006
Catalog of the Gerald K. Stone Collection of Judaica Gerald K. Stone 2021-01-05
Gerald K. Stone has collected books about Canadian Jewry since the early 1980s.
This volume is a descriptive catalog of his Judaica collection, comprising
nearly 6,000 paper or electronic documentary resources in English, French,
Yiddish, and Hebrew. Logically organized, indexed, and selectively annotated,
the catalog is broad in scope, covering Jewish Canadian history, biography,
religion, literature, the Holocaust, antisemitism, Israel and the Middle East,
and more. An introduction by Richard Menkis discusses the significance of the
Catalog and collecting for the study of the Jewish experience in Canada. An
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informative bibliographical resource, this book will be of interest to scholars
and students of Canadian and North American Jewish studies.
Jewish Consumer Cultures in Nineteenth and Twentieth-Century Europe and North
America Paul Frederick Lerner 2021 This book investigates the place and meaning
of consumption in Jewish lives and the roles Jews played in different consumer
cultures in modern Europe and North America. Drawing on innovative, original
research into this new and challenging field, the volume brings Jewish studies
and the history and theory of consumer culture into dialogue with each other.
Its chapters explore Jewish businesspeople's development of niche commercial
practices in several transnational contexts; the imagining, marketing, and
realization of a Jewish national homeland in Palestine through consumer goods
and strategies; associations between Jews, luxury, and gender in multiple
contexts; and the political dimensions of consumer choice. Together the essays
in this volume show how the study of consumption enriches our understanding of
modern Jewish history and how a focus on consumer goods and practices
illuminates the study of Jewish religious observance, ethnic identities, gender
formations, and immigrant trajectories across the globe. Paul Lerner is
Professor of History at the University of Southern California, USA, where he
directs the Max Kade Institute for Austrian-German-Swiss Studies. He is the
author of The Consuming Temple: Jews, Department Stores, and the Consumer
Revolution in Germany, 1880-1940. Uwe Spiekermann (uwe-spiekermann.com) is
Privatdozent at the University of Göttingen, Germany. His research interests
include the history of consumption, retailing, nutrition, and knowledge. The
most recent of his 13 books is Künstliche Kost: Ernährung in Deutschland, 1840
bis heute. Anne Schenderlein is Managing Director of the Dahlem Humanities
Center at Freie Universität Berlin. Before that, she was a research fellow at
the German Historical Institute Washington. She is the author of Germany on
their Minds? German Jewish Refugees and their Relationships to Germany,
1933-1938. .
Between Coercion and Private Initiative Ralf Banken 2022-09-19 This book
explores the extent of private companies’ freedom of action during the Nazi
period through six case studies of different economic sectors. Since the
mid-1990s, historical research has intensively discussed the role played by
private, domestic and foreign enterprises during the ‘Third Reich’. Numerous
case studies suggest that even under the extreme ideological circumstances of
the ‘Third Reich’, the strategic decisions of private firms followed economic
criteria. In fact, the regime was especially able to control the economy
successfully in those cases in which it operated with economic incentives and
gave companies room for manoeuvre. This scope, however, became increasingly
smaller towards the end of the war due to increasing state intervention and
government control. The chapters discuss this scope of action and relate it to
the National Socialist crimes. This book was originally published as a special
issue of Business History.
Ideas of Jewish History Michael A. Meyer 1987 Acquaints the reader with both
the universal and the particular challenges inherent in the writing of Jewish
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history.
Jewish Year Book 2007 Stephen W. Massil 2007-01-11 A record of the
organisations, people and events in the contemporary Jewish world.
Broken Threads Roberta S. Kremer 2007 A historical account of the impact of
Nazism on Jewish fashion reveals how the early twentieth century fashion
industry in Germany and Austria was a thriving business that was subjected to
boycotts and Aryanization when the Reich determined that it was too heavily
influenced by Jewish designers, manufacturers, and merchandisers. 10,000 first
printing.
The American Jewish Chronicle 1918
Dressing Up Elizabeth L. Block 2021-10-19 How wealthy American women--as
consumers and as influencers--helped shape French couture of the late
nineteenth century; lavishly illustrated. French fashion of the late nineteenth
century is known for its allure, its ineffable chic--think of John Singer
Sargent's Madame X and her scandalously slipping strap. For Parisian couturiers
and their American customers, it was also serious business. In Dressing Up,
Elizabeth Block examines the couturiers' influential clientele--wealthy
American women who bolstered the French fashion industry with a steady stream
of orders from the United States. Countering the usual narrative of the
designer as solo creative genius, Block shows that these women--as high-volume
customers and as pre-Internet influencers--were active participants in the
era's transnational fashion system. Block describes the arrival of nouveau
riche Americans on the French fashion scene, joining European royalty, French
socialites, and famous actresses on the client rosters of the best fashion
houses--Charles Frederick Worth, Doucet, and Félix, among others. She considers
the mutual dependence of couture and coiffure; the participation of couturiers
in international expositions (with mixed financial results); the distinctive
shopping practices of American women, which ranged from extensive transatlantic
travel to quick trips downtown to the department store; the performance of
conspicuous consumption at balls and soirées; the impact of American tariffs on
the French fashion industry; and the emergence of smuggling, theft, and illicit
copying of French fashions in the American market as the middle class emulated
the preferences of the rich. Lavishly illustrated, with vibrant images of
dresses, portraits, and fashion plates, Dressing Up reveals the power of
American women in French couture. Winner of the Aileen Ribeiro Grant of the
Association of Dress Historians; an Association for Art History grant; and a
Pasold Research Fund grant.
A Thread of Grace Mary Doria Russell 2005-02-01 NEW YORK TIMES BESTSELLER • “A
powerfully imagined novel . . . [a] profoundly moving book that engages the
heights and depths of human experience.”—Los Angeles Times It is September 8,
1943, and fourteen-year-old Claudette Blum and her father are among the
thousands of Jewish refugees scrambling over the Alps toward Italy, where they
hope to find safety now that the Italians have broken from Germany and made a
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separate peace with the Allies. The Blums will soon discover that Italy is
anything but peaceful, as it quickly becomes an open battleground for the
Nazis, the Allies, Resistance fighters, Jews in hiding, and ordinary Italian
civilians trying to survive. Tracing the lives of a handful of fascinating
characters—a charismatic Italian Resistance leader, a priest, an Italian
rabbi’s family, a disillusioned German doctor—Mary Doria Russell tells the
little-known story of the vast underground effort by Italian citizens who saved
the lives of 43,000 Jews during the final phase of World War II. A Thread of
Grace puts a human face on history. Praise for A Thread of Grace “An addictive
page-turner . . . [Mary Doria] Russell has an astonishing story to tell—full of
action, paced like a rapid-fire thriller, in tense, vivid scenes that move with
cinematic verve.”—The Washington Post Book World “Hauntingly beautiful, utterly
unforgettable.”—San Francisco Chronicle “Rich . . . Based on the heroism of
ordinary people, [A Thread of Grace] packs an emotional punch.”—People “[A]
deeply felt and compellingly written book . . . The progress of each
character’s life is marked or measured by acts of grace. . . . Russell is a
smart, passionate and imaginative writer.”—Cleveland Plain Dealer “A feat of
storytelling . . . an important book [that] needs to be widely read.”—Portland
Oregonian “Mary Doria Russell’s fans (and aren’t we all?) will rejoice to see
her new novel on the shelves. A Thread of Grace is as ambitious, beautiful,
tense, and transforming as any of us could have hoped.”—Karen Joy Fowler,
author of The Jane Austen Book Club “A story of love and war, A Thread of Grace
speaks to the resilience and beauty of the human spirit in the midst of
unimaginable horror. It is, unquestionably, a literary triumph.”—David Morrell,
author of The Brotherhood of the Rose and First Blood
Fashion Metropolis Berlin 1836 - 1939 Uwe Westphal 2019-03-14 As of the midnineteenth century, Berlin stood alongside Paris as a metropolis for fashion.
Many young entrepreneurs, mainly of Jewish descent, established themselves in
Berlin and invested in creative designs and innovative production methods. It
would be difficult to imagine the stylish women's fashions of the 1920s without
companies like Gebrüder Manheimer or the Wertheim department store. This unique
tradition was destroyed by the Nazis in the 1930s as several renowned Jewish
clothing companies were transferred into Aryan hands and their rightful owners
were driven out of the country or murdered. This book's gripping depiction of
events brings to life the Roaring Twenties in Berlin while also serving as a
clear and painful reminder of the great injustice that was committed.
Designing Transformation Elana Shapira 2021-07-29 Jewish designers and
architects played a key role in shaping the interwar architecture of Central
Europe, and in the respective countries where they settled following the Nazi's
rise to power. This book explores how Jewish architects and patrons influenced
and reformed the design of towns and cities through commercial buildings, urban
landscaping and other material culture. It also examines how modern identities
evolved in the context of migration, commercial and professional networks, and
in relation to the conflict between nationalist ideologies and international
aspirations in Central Europe and beyond. Pointing to the production within
cultural platforms shared by Jews and Christians, the book's research sheds new
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light on the importance of integrating Jews into Central European design and
aesthetic history. Leading historians, curators, archivists and architects
present their critical analyses further to 'design' the past and push forward a
transformation in the historical consciousness of Central Europe. By
reconsidering the seminal role of Central European émigré and exiled architects
and designers in shaping today's global design cultures, this book further
strengthens humanistic, progressive and pluralistic cultural trends in Europe
today.
My Promised Land Ari Shavit 2013-11-19 NEW YORK TIMES BESTSELLER • NAMED ONE OF
THE BEST BOOKS OF THE YEAR BY THE NEW YORK TIMES BOOK REVIEW AND THE ECONOMIST
Winner of the Natan Book Award, the National Jewish Book Award, and the
Anisfield-Wolf Book Award An authoritative and deeply personal narrative
history of the State of Israel, by one of the most influential journalists
writing about the Middle East today Not since Thomas L. Friedman’s
groundbreaking From Beirut to Jerusalem has a book captured the essence and the
beating heart of the Middle East as keenly and dynamically as My Promised Land.
Facing unprecedented internal and external pressures, Israel today is at a
moment of existential crisis. Ari Shavit draws on interviews, historical
documents, private diaries, and letters, as well as his own family’s story,
illuminating the pivotal moments of the Zionist century to tell a riveting
narrative that is larger than the sum of its parts: both personal and national,
both deeply human and of profound historical dimension. We meet Shavit’s greatgrandfather, a British Zionist who in 1897 visited the Holy Land on a Thomas
Cook tour and understood that it was the way of the future for his people; the
idealist young farmer who bought land from his Arab neighbor in the 1920s to
grow the Jaffa oranges that would create Palestine’s booming economy; the
visionary youth group leader who, in the 1940s, transformed Masada from the
neglected ruins of an extremist sect into a powerful symbol for Zionism; the
Palestinian who as a young man in 1948 was driven with his family from his home
during the expulsion from Lydda; the immigrant orphans of Europe’s Holocaust,
who took on menial work and focused on raising their children to become the
leaders of the new state; the pragmatic engineer who was instrumental in
developing Israel’s nuclear program in the 1960s, in the only interview he ever
gave; the zealous religious Zionists who started the settler movement in the
1970s; the dot-com entrepreneurs and young men and women behind Tel-Aviv’s
booming club scene; and today’s architects of Israel’s foreign policy with
Iran, whose nuclear threat looms ominously over the tiny country. As it
examines the complexities and contradictions of the Israeli condition, My
Promised Land asks difficult but important questions: Why did Israel come to
be? How did it come to be? Can Israel survive? Culminating with an analysis of
the issues and threats that Israel is currently facing, My Promised Land uses
the defining events of the past to shed new light on the present. The result is
a landmark portrait of a small, vibrant country living on the edge, whose
identity and presence play a crucial role in today’s global political
landscape. Praise for My Promised Land “This book will sweep you up in its
narrative force and not let go of you until it is done. [Shavit’s]
accomplishment is so unlikely, so total . . . that it makes you believe
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anything is possible, even, God help us, peace in the Middle East.”—Simon
Schama, Financial Times “[A] must-read book.”—Thomas L. Friedman, The New York
Times “Important and powerful . . . the least tendentious book about Israel I
have ever read.”—Leon Wieseltier, The New York Times Book Review “Spellbinding
. . . Shavit’s prophetic voice carries lessons that all sides need to
hear.”—The Economist “One of the most nuanced and challenging books written on
Israel in years.”—The Wall Street Journal
Fashioning Jews Leonard J. Greenspoon 2013-10-15 This volume presents papers
delivered at the 24th Annual Klutznick-Harris Symposium, held at Creighton
University in October 2011. The contributors look at all aspects of the
intimate relationship between Jews and clothing, through case studies from
ancient, medieval, recent, and contemporary history. Papers explore topics
ranging from Jewish leadership in the textile industry, through the art of
fashion in nineteenth century Vienna, to the use of clothing as a badge of
ethnic identity, in both secular and religious contexts.
Jewish Woman Magazine 2007
The Night of Broken Glass Uta Gerhardt 2021-09-11 November 9th 1938 is widely
seen as a violent turning point in Nazi Germany’s assault on the Jews. An
estimated 400 Jews lost their lives in the anti-Semitic pogrom and more than
30,000 were imprisoned or sent to concentration camps, where many were brutally
mistreated. Thousands more fled their homelands in Germany and Austria, shocked
by what they had seen, heard and experienced. What they took with them was not
only the pain of saying farewell but also the memory of terrible scenes:
attacks by mobs of drunken Nazis, public humiliations, burning synagogues,
inhuman conditions in overcrowded prison cells and concentration camp barracks.
The reactions of neighbours and passersby to these barbarities ranged from
sympathy and aid to scorn, mockery, and abuse. In 1939 the Harvard sociologist
Edward Hartshorne gathered eyewitness accounts of the Kristallnacht from
hundreds of Jews who had fled, but Hartshorne joined the Secret Service shortly
afterwards and the accounts he gathered were forgotten – until now. These
eyewitness testimonies – published here for the first time with a Foreword by
Saul Friedländer, the Pulitzer Prize historian and Holocaust survivor – paint a
harrowing picture of everyday violence in one of Europe’s darkest moments. This
unique and disturbing document will be of great interest to anyone interested
in modern history, Nazi Germany and the historical experience of the Jews.
Consumer Culture and the Making of Modern Jewish Identity Gideon Reuveni
2017-08-31 This book investigates the intersection between consumption,
identity and Jewish history in Europe.
The Wages of Destruction Adam Tooze 2008-02-26 "Masterful . . . [A]
painstakingly researched, astonishingly erudite study…Tooze has added his name
to the roll call of top-class scholars of Nazism." —Financial Times An
extraordinary mythology has grown up around the Third Reich that hovers over
political and moral debate even today. Adam Tooze's controversial book
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challenges the conventional economic interpretations of that period to explore
how Hitler's surprisingly prescient vision--ultimately hindered by Germany's
limited resources and his own racial ideology--was to create a German superstate to dominate Europe and compete with what he saw as America's overwhelming
power in a soon-to- be globalized world. The Wages of Destruction is a chilling
work of originality and tremendous scholarship that set off debate in Germany
and will fundamentally change the way in which history views the Second World
War.
Dressing Modern Frenchwomen Mary Lynn Stewart 2020-03-03 Dressing Modern
Frenchwomen draws from thousands of magazine covers, advertisements, fashion
columns, and features to uncover and untangle the fascinating relationships
among the fashion industry, the development of modern marketing techniques, and
the evolution of the modern woman as active, mobile, and liberated.
Jewish Book World 2006

Paris Fashion and World War Two Lou Taylor 2020-01-09 In 1939, fashion became
an economic and symbolic sphere of great importance in France. Invasive textile
legislation, rationing and threats from German and American couturiers were
pushing the design and trade of Parisian style to its limits. It is widely
accepted that French fashion was severely curtailed as a result, isolated from
former foreign clients and deposed of its crown as global queen of fashion.
This pioneering book offers a different story. Arguing that Paris retained its
hold on the international haute couture industry right throughout WWII, eminent
dress historians and curators come together to show that, amid political,
economic and cultural traumas, Paris fashion remained very much alive under the
Nazi occupation – and on an international level. Bringing exciting perspectives
to challenge a familiar story and introducing new overseas trade links out of
occupied France, this book takes us from the salons of renowned couturiers such
as Edward Molyneux and Robert Piguet, French Vogue and Le Jardin des Modes and
luxury Lyon silk factories, to Rio de Janeiro, Denmark and Switzerland, and the
great American department stores of New York. Also comparing extravagant Paris
occupation styles to austerity fashions of the UK and USA, parallel industrial
and design developments highlight the unresolvable tension between luxury
fashion and the everyday realities of wartime life. Showing that Paris strove
to maintain world dominance as leader of couture through fashion journalism,
photography and exported fashion forecasting, Paris Fashion and World War Two
makes a significant contribution to the cultural history of fashion.
Berliner Chic Susan V. Ingram 2011 Since becoming the capital of reunited
Germany, Berlin has had a dose of global money and international style added to
its already impressive cultural veneer. Once home to emperors and dictators,
peddlers and spies, it is now a fashion showplace that attracts the young and
hip. Moving beyond descriptions of Berlin's fashion industry and its ready-towear clothing, Berliner Chic charts the turbulent stories of entrepreneuriallybroken-threads-the-destruction-of-the-jewish-fash
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savvy manufacturers and cultural workers striving to establish their city as a
fashion capital, and being repeatedly interrupted by politics, ideology, and
war. There are many stories to tell about Berlin's fashion industry and
Berliner Chic tells them all with considerable expertise.
The Consuming Temple Paul Lerner 2015-04-09 Paul Lerner explores German
anxieties about the department store and the widespread belief that they posed
hidden dangers both to the individuals and to the nation as a whole.
Nazi 'Chic'? Irene Guenther 2004-05-06 This is the first book in English to
deal comprehensively with German fashion from World War I through to the end of
the Third Reich. It explores the failed attempt by the Nazi state to construct
a female image that would mirror official gender policies, inculcate feelings
of national pride, promote a German victory on the fashion runways of Europe
and support a Nazi-controlled European fashion industry. Not only was fashion
one of the countrys largest industries throughout the interwar period, but
German women ranked among the most elegantly dressed in all of Europe. While
exploding the cultural stereotype of the German woman as either a Brunhilde in
uniform or a chubby farmers wife, the author reveals the often heated debates
surrounding the issue of female image and clothing, as well as the ambiguous
and contradictory relationship between official Nazi propaganda and the reality
of womens daily lives during this crucial period in German history. Because
Hitler never took a firm public stance on fashion, an investigation of fashion
policy reveals ambivalent posturing, competing factions and conflicting laws in
what was clearly not a monolithic National Socialist state. Drawing on
previously neglected primary sources, Guenther unearths new material to detail
the inner workings of a government-supported fashion institute and an
organization established to help aryanize the German fashion world.How did the
few with power maintain style and elegance? How did the majority experience the
increased standardization of clothing characteristic of the Nazi years? How did
women deal with the severe clothing restrictions brought about by Nazi policies
and the exigencies of war? These questions and many others, including the role
of anti-Semitism, aryanization and the hypocrisy of Nazi policies, are all
thoroughly examined in this pathbreaking book.
The Cambridge History of Judaism: Volume 8, The Modern World, 1815–2000
Mitchell B. Hart 2017-09-28 The eighth and final volume of The Cambridge
History of Judaism covers the period from roughly 1815–2000. Exploring the
breadth and depth of Jewish societies and their manifold engagements with
aspects of the modern world, it offers overviews of modern Jewish history, as
well as more focused essays on political, social, economic, intellectual and
cultural developments. The first part presents a series of interlocking surveys
that address the history of diverse areas of Jewish settlement. The second part
is organized around the emancipation. Here, chapter themes are grouped around
the challenges posed by and to this elemental feature of Jewish life in the
modern period. The third part adopts a thematic approach organized around the
category 'culture', with the goal of casting a wide net in terms of
perspectives, concepts and topics. The final part then focuses on the twentieth
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century, offering readers a sense of the dynamic nature of Judaism and Jewish
identities and affiliations.
Fashioning Jews Leonard Jay Greenspoon 2013 "Proceedings of the twenty-fourth
annual symposium of the Klutznick Chair in Jewish Civilization and the Harris
Center for Judaic Studies, October 23-24, 2011"--p. [i].
Newsletter Textile Society of America 1999 Summer issue is devoted to textiles
bibliography.
Jewish Services in Synagogue and Home Lewis Naphtali Dembitz 1898
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